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Referral was make by the Department of Public Works. The City is constructing a new crosswalk on Walton
Avenue at the entrance area to the STEM School, approximately 300 feet south of W. College Avenue. The
above item is to establish No Parking north and south of the new crosswalk on both the west and east
sides. It should be noted that the east side of Walton Avenue has a 2 hour parking zone that will remain in
place.
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